
 

June 13, 2022 
 
 
Dear Faculty and Staff, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Vice President of Academic Affairs Dr. Joumana 
McGowan has tendered her resignation. We thank her for her service and wish her well 
in all of her future endeavors.  
 
I have asked Vice President of Student Services, Dr. Richard Rams to serve as Acting 
Vice President of Academic Affairs at this time. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.  
Superintendent/President  
 


